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Eastern Regional Office
Department Of the Heron House *

49-53 Goldington Road

Environment

MK40 3LL

Direct Line 0234 27 6189

Divisional Enquiries 0234 27

Fax Number 0234 276081
Mr N Gibbs Switchboard 0234 363161
Planning Department
Dacorum Borough Council
civic Centre Your ref NG/JDD
Hemel Hempstead
Herts Qur ref E1/A1910/4/2/48
HP1 1HH

Date 25 August 1993
Dear Sir

PLANNING (LISTED BUILDINGS AND CONSERVATION AREAS) REGULATIONS 1990
REGULATION 13

" PROPOSED WORKS AT 48-52 HIGH STREET, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD
}

Thank you for your letter dated 20 August 1993 concerning the above
application. I confirm that the former application No. 4/0947/91 has
been withdrawn.

I note that a new application, No. 4/0998/93, will be considered by
the Council’s Development Control Committee on 9 September 1993 and
that you will advise the Department of the decision taken. If the
Committee is minded to approve the application, please would you
confirm whether or not any responses were received as a result of the
advertisement.

Yours faithfully

Lop Ay

MRS L. CAUDREY
Hertfordshire and Bedfordshire Branch
Eastern Region Planning Division
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